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NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF ELECTION 
ADDRESSES 

 

  

Election of the Police and Crime Commissioner for the 

Lancashire Police Area 

 

Latest Time for Submission of the Election Addresses of 

Candidates to the Police Area Returning Officer - 

12 Noon on Friday 5 April 2024 

 

1. Candidates in the Police and Crime Commissioner Elections are entitled to prepare an 

Election Address for inclusion on the website maintained for this purpose by or on 

behalf of the Secretary of State at www.choosemypcc.org.uk 

 

2. No Election address may be included on the website unless it is prepared and 

submitted to, and approved by the Police Area Returning Officer (PARO) in 

accordance with Schedule 8 of the Police and Crime Commissioner (Elections) Order 

2012, before being forwarded to the Department for Levelling Up, Housing and 

Communities (DLUHC) for publication. 

 

 

3. The law requires that, unless the PARO is satisfied that there is a good reason for the 

election address to be submitted in hard copy format, it must be submitted 

electronically. 

 

4. The final deadline for submission of an election address for review by the PARO is 12 

noon on Friday 5 April 2024. 

 

 

5. If you wish to submit an election address, please contact the PARO as soon as 

possible by email: voting@blackburn.gov.uk 

 

 

Dated 22 March 2024                        

Denise Park 

     Lancashire Police Area Returning Officer 

http://www.choosemypcc.org.uk/
mailto:voting@blackburn.gov.uk

